
Registration for St. Patrick’s Church Masses 
 
Registration for 6:00 pm Saturday Anticipated Mass and 9:30 am Sunday Mass at 
St. Patrick’s Church will be by phone each Wednesday from 9:30 am to 1:30 pm or 
when you check in at Mass on Saturday or Sunday.  
 
Please call or email the Church office to register:  
  
Phone: 902-429- 1300 
Email: st.pats@ns.sympatico.ca  
 
Guidelines for registration: 
 

• Pre-registration for Saturday or Sunday Mass is required. This allows us to set 
out a seating plan that allows for proper spacing requirements. 

•  Please arrive 10-15 minutes before Mass starts to allow for registration check-
in and seating. This will help avoid a long line up for registration just as Mass is 
beginning. 

• Please stay in the seats that are assigned to you, as others who have registered 
have been assigned seats. 

• Please remember to wear your mask while in the church and be intentional 
about keeping the necessary distancing between individuals and groups. 

 
Saturday Anticipated Mass at 6:00 pm at St. Patrick’s will now take place while 
COVID-19 restrictions remain in place.  This added Mass will allow for more of our 
parishioners to attend an in-person Mass. 
 


